
President’s Message 
The 2017/2018 ACEC Sierra Season is about to 

start. We’ve got a great line-up of chapter 

events for this season. It starts with our 

Engineering Excellence Awards Dinner at the 

end of this month. We’ve got 5 excellent 

projects as award winners this year, all 

designed and surveyed by our local ACEC 

member firms. Our speaker for the awards 

dinner will be Jesse Gothan from the City of 

Sacramento. Jesse will be talking to us about 

the City’s Riverfront Improvement Project. 

Other special meetings this year will be the 

joint meeting with SAME in October, the joint 

meeting with APWA in January, the Past 

President’s Dinner in February and our 

Calmentor Lunch in March. At our November 

meeting we are going to host a panel 

discussion on the recent legislation passed on 

indemnification language in contracts. 

I’m excited to start a new year as President of 

the ACEC Sierra Chapter. The last 2 presidents 

the chapter (Harvey Oslick and Dana 

Remington) had perfect attendance at all of 

our chapter meetings. They have set a high 

bar, and one I hope to reach. I’ve also got 

great support this year from Debbie (our 

administrator) and Kathy (our awesome vice 

president) and the rest of our chapter board. 

With their help, we’ll have a great 2017/2018 

season for our chapter members. 

Calendar of Events 
Meetings are at the Hilton Sacramento  

Arden West unless otherwise noted. 
 Member Cost: $35  -  Non-Member  $50 

Landon Blake 
Sierra Chapter President 

2017-2018  
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Wednesday September 20, 2017 
 

The first chapter meeting of the 2017-18 term 
will also be the Third Annual Engineering            

Excellence Awards Ceremony! 
 

Guest Speaker:   
Jesse Gothan, City of Sacramento 

 
(Table Sponsorships available, 

please see last page) 
 

Registration Link: 
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October 15 thru 18, 2017 
 

ACEC National Fall Conference 
Orlando, Florida 

Register on ACEC-CA.org 

October 9 thru 11, 2017 
 

ACEC California  2017 Annual Conference & 
Board Meeting, Incline Village, Nevada 

Register   

https://sept20-2017generalmembershipandeea-

awards.eventbrite.com 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
 

Joint ACEC-CA Sierra Chapter Meeting with 
S.A.M.E. 

 
Guest Speaker: 

Derek Morley 

USACE 
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Jesse Gothan, P.E., T.E., City of Sacramento, Dept. of Public Works —Speaker, Sept. 20, 2017  
By: Kathy Wickam, Vice President 

Our keynote speaker for the September meeting will be 

Jesse Gothan, P.E., T.E., City of Sacramento 

Jesse is a Supervising Engineer in the Funding and Project 

Development Branch of the City of Sacramento’s Public 

Works Department.  Jesse is a graduate from California 

Polytechnic State University-San Luis Obispo and is a 

licensed civil engineer and traffic engineer with 

experience in transportation planning, management of 

local, state, and federal transportation funding, 

preparation of environmental documents, and roadway 

design. 

Jesse will be talking about upcoming transportation 

projects in Sacramento and development in the region. 

Coming Soon... 

Fall 
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 An ACEC-CA Member 

Profile 

 

Mr. Richard Dokken, P.E., founded Dokken Engineering 
in 1986. Since its inception Dokken Engineering (Dokken) 
has remained a family-owned firm servicing the AEC 
industry across California. Dokken is headquartered in 
Folsom, CA with additional branch offices locationed in 
Redding, Temecula, and San Diego. Dokken provides 
professional engineering and support services for local, 
state and federally funded projects including roads, 
highways, interchanges, bridges, and other public works 
facilities. In the 30+ year history, Dokken has successfully 
completed more than 2,500 infrastructure projects; 
among those, over 1,500 have been federally funded. 

Dokken employs a diverse group of transportation 
professionals, including structural, civil and traffic 
engineers, environmental planners, biologists, 
archeologists, land surveyors, right of way agents, 
hydraulics/hydrology specialists, utility specialists, 
construction managers and inspectors.  

Many of our staff come from employment and project 
history with municipal and state agencies; giving Dokken 
an inside perspective on our clients’ needs and 
expectations. As a result of our collective experience, 
Dokken is able to provide the most insightful and effective 
project delivery approach to our clients; allowing them to 
save time and money on their capital projects.  

Dokken’s dedicated and client-focused methods have 
allowed the company to grow from a small family-owned 
firm to our current standing as a 130 employee and 47% 
ESOP company. Growing strong in the 21st century, 
Dokken still maintains the personal attention to clients 
that made us successful in our first thirty years. 

 
  
 

Transportation SolutionsFrom Conecpt to Construction 

110 Blue Ravine Road, Suite 200 Folsom, CA 95630 
T | (916) 858-0642 
F | (916) 858-0643 

 

Pelandale Avenue Interchange at State 
Route 99 
City of Modesto, Modesto, CA 

Johnny Cash Pedestrian Bridge  
City of Folsom, Folsom, CA 

SR-28/Kings Beach Commercial  
Core Improvements 
Placer County Department of Public Works, 
Placer County/North Lake Tahoe, CA 
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 Debbie LoCicero  
Recording Secretary 
Newsletter Editor 
dlocicero@acec-ca-sierra.org  

Chris von Collenberg  
Webmaster 
cvc@wavecable.com 

Officers 

Landon Blake, President 
(Guida Surveying) 
209-298-7521  
lblake@guidasurveying.com  
 
Kathy Wickam, Vice President  
(Dokken Engineering) 
916.858.0643 
kwickam@dokkenengineering 
 
Debanik Chaudhuri, Secretary/
Treasurer 
(Shannon & Wilson) 
916.438.2300  
dsx@shanwil.com 
 

Directors 

Chad Coleman 
(Coleman Engineering) 
916.791.1188 
chad@coleman-eng.com 

Kevin Gustorf  
(Michael Baker International) 
916.928.5166  
Kgustorf@mbakerintl.com  

Marco Palilla   
(HDR Engineering, Inc.) 
916.817.4878   
Marco.Palilla@hdrinc.com 

Tom Sell  
(SAGE Engineers, Inc.) 
916.677.4775 
tsell@sageengineers.com  

Jerry Jones  
(Morton & Pitalo) 
916.984.7621 
jjones@mpengr.com) 

Marshall Moore 
(WSP USA) 
Marshall.Moore@wsp.com 
916.567.2582  
 

State Directors 

Landon Blake (2021) 
(Guida Surveying) 
209-298-7521 
lblake@guidasurveying.com  
 
Dana Remington (2020)  
(Andregg Geomatics) 
530.885.7072  
dremington@andregg.com 

Harvey Oslick (2019) 
(Wood Rodgers) 
916.326.5297 
hoslick@WoodRodgers.com 

Tom Holdrege (2018) 
(Holdrege & Kull) 
530.478.1305 
tholdrege@HandK.net 

2017-18 Board of Directors 

 

Would you like to see YOUR FIRM listed in this Newsletter?   

ACEC-CA/Sierra Chapter firms in good standing are invited to submit a 

company profile for inclusion in this newsletter.  Firms that have not been 

featured in the last two years are invited to participate again. Contact 

Landon Blake, President, for submission details. 

Point of Contact: 

Landon Blake, President 

(Guida Surveying) 
lblake@guidasurveying.com  
 

 

GET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SIERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!   
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